
Media  Guidelines  for  Funeral  of
Bro. James Kelly, Former President
of Mount St. Joseph High School
At the request of the administration of Mount St. Joseph High School, members of
the media will not be permitted inside the Cathedral of Mary Our Queen during the
funeral Mass for Bro. James Kelly, C.F.X. Tuesday, December 6, 2011 at 10:30 a.m.

Archbishop Edwin F.  O’Brien will  celebrate the Mass.  Fr.  Christopher Whatley,
Pastor of St. Mark Church in Catonsville, will serve as homilist.

The Mount St. Joseph School community is grateful for the media’s compliance with
this request.

If you have any questions, please contact Sean Caine, Director of Communications,
Archdiocese of Baltimore, at 410-547-5378 or scaine@archbalt.org.
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